
O’Donnell Athletic Booster Club 

Attention Parents: 

Our 2016-2017- school year is ending and It is time to elect New Officers. 

The O’Donnell Athletic Booster Club is a non-profit organization. It is a 

 great way to meet other parents and get involved in what is happening in our school. 

We would like to extend this invitation to join us in support of our High School students grades 

 9th -12th. 

We are excited about this upcoming 2017-2018 school year and can’t wait to have community and 

parental support  

If you are interested in getting involved or would like to nominate someone to run for the following 

 President 

 Vice President 

 Secretary/Treasurer 

 Reporter 

 

Please Join Us May 17th in the High School Commons Area at 6:30 p.m. 

To elect new officers for the 2017-2018 school year. 

 

 

We would Like to Thank our 2016-2017 officers President: Summer Scroggins,   

Vice President: Leta Koehler, Secretary/Treasurer:  Rebecca Childress, & Reporter: Tammy 

Dempsey for your support. 

 

 

Thank You 

 

  


